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Attendance for the week ending  18/03/2022:  94.9%

S P R I N G  2  W E E K  4

Dear Parents/Carers,

It was a pleasure to see so many smiling faces at our Parent’s Evening this week. It is one of my favourite times of
the year as we get to share and celebrate so many of the children’s successes at the same time. If you could not
attend your appointment, I would urge you to contact your child’s teacher via the office to make an appointment
before the Easter break. At Parent’s Evening, you would have seen our School Councilors who decide that as a
school community we need to take action in support of the Ukrainian refugees. After researching the current
situation regarding the conflict, members of the School Council decided to hold class assemblies: to ensure all the
children at St Margaret's are informed about the conflict and to decide on how we can help the Ukrainian refugees,
who have been displaced and had their lives negatively impacted. The children of St Margaret's decided it was
best to raise money for this cause. After careful deliberation, the School Council decided to donate the funds to the
British Red Cross. During parents’ evening, some of our School council members collected donations that were
generously gifted by the fantastic parents and carers of St Margaret's. We want to thank you for your generosity;
from this we were able to raise £411.30 for the Ukrainian refugees! Well done to the School Council members, who
have demonstrated the Young Transformers values as well as their school and Chrisitan values so well by caring
for those in our international community.

In addition to the above money being raised, we have also raised an additional £300 for Red Nose Day! A huge
thank you to you all for digging deep in those pockets to help others. 

I would like to conclude this newsletter with a biblical quote from Hebrews 13:16 
“Don’t forget to do good and to share what you have because God is pleased with these kinds of sacrifices”.

I pray you have a wonderful and blessed weekend. 

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Bannon
Head of School 





The last day of school for
the Easter Holidays is:



Monday 4th April 2022



School will finish on this

day at 1:30Pm



Smarties will be the same in
the morning, but there is NO
smarties on 4th April AFTER

SCHOOL. 



Please arrive promptly at
1:30Pm for your child. 

Easter Holidays
POLITE NOTICE - 
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The next 
School Nurse

drop in session
is:




27th April
9am - 10am



Please attend if

you would like to
discuss anything
with the school

nurse. 
If you are unable

to attend, then
you can call the

team on:



0300 300 1668

Nurse Drop Ins Parent Pay
If you have not yet

done so, please
activate your

Parent Pay
account. You can

ask the school
office for an

activation letter
which will guide
you through the

activation process.
This makes it so
much easier to
make payments

and keep track of
all outstanding

debts.
Thank you 


